
From: Prosper, Terrie D. 
Sent: 1/7/2014 10:57:14 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: CPUC Reportable Gas Incident 

Thanks! 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 07, 2014 10:46 AM 
To: Clanon, Paul; Malashenko, Elizaveta I.; Prosper, Terrie D. 
Subject: Fw: CPUC Reportable Gas Incident 

Fyi 

From: Redacted 
Sent: Tuesday, January 07, 2014 10:40 AM 
To: UO EP Gas Incident Notify 
Cc: Redacted 
Subject: CPUC Reportable Gas Incident 

On January 7, 2014, at approximately 0821 hours, the Hayward Fire Department reported a gas 
odor insidel Redacted located at [Redacted | in Hayward. The Fire Department shut 
off the gas and the California Highway Patrol evacuated approximately 700 people from the 
building. A Pacific Gas and Electric (PG&E) gas service representative was onsite at 0840 
hours. At approximately 0845 hours, when the gas odor dissipated, the evacuated people were 
let back into the building. A PG&E leak survey crew is en route to conduct a leak survey to 
investigate the cause and the source of the gas odor. Channel 7 News was on the scene at 
approximately 0840 hours, making this incident reportable to the CPUC. 

Redacted 
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